
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref CTS 12819/06 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr N J Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
Cnr Alice and George Streets 
Brisbane  Qld  4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie 
 
I refer to your letter of 23 November 2006 enclosing a copy of Petition No. 692-06, lodged in 
the Queensland Legislative Assembly. 
 
The Petition requests that this application be refused on the basis that the current extent of 
paved road in Carrington Street, Paddington is insufficient and further widening of the road 
will be necessary for vehicular access and general public safety. 
 
The Petition will be taken into account when the Department of Natural Resources and 
Water has completed its investigations and is in a position to make a decision on the 
application.  
 
Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Signed 
 
Craig Wallace MP 
Minister for Natural Resources and Water  
and Minister Assisting the Premier in North Queensland 
 


